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IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

service hours reported by 
our online undergraduate 

students in Fall 2018. 

All offices and departments should  
continue tracking data that they will 
report  to the I.E. Office in May. 
School Deans should observe faculty and 
compile Faculty Evaluation Summaries 
for their schools.
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The chart below shows the percent of total enrollment 
on Academic Warning and Academic Suspension at the 
end of each Fall term for the past four years. 

PIU added the Office of Institutional Effectiveness during the 

summer of 2017, and since then, our office has sought to develop 

professional knowledge of higher education assessment.  Because 

networking and collaboration enhance success in professional 

endeavors, Mr. Pattisall accompanied a PIU team led by Dr. Condon 

in December 2018 to visit two regionally accredited  schools--the 

College of Biblical Studies in Houston and Houston Baptist 

University. 

 

At CBS, Mr. Pattisall spent the afternoon with Dr. Parle and Dr. 

Hantla, who explained that "compliance does not equal perfection." 

Continuous improvement is an art requiring many artists to work 

together towards a beautiful data-driven masterpiece.  Dr. Parle and 

Dr. Hantla also gave helpful insights for organizing a systematic 

review of institutional policies. 

 

At HBU, Mr. Pattisall met Ms. Tauer, the Associate Provost and 

SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison.  She explained how employees from 

various offices at HBU form an extensive team and execute their 

assessment plan on an annual basis. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  WE DID IT! 

CBS AND HBU VISIT 

After almost a year of long meetings, 

difficult decisions, and hard work, we 

happily celebrate the beginning of Jenzabar 

"go-live" this week!  Thank you to everyone 

who gave their time and brainpower to 

ensure that we would have a successful, on- 

schedule Jenzabar implementation.  

Because of your dedication to the project, 

we can continue to serve students and train 

them to be effective Christian leaders.  
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